
 

CSRI Conference and COVID-19  
UPDATES  

Hello CSRI Attendees,  
 
Over the past 24hrs, we’ve seen many universities and colleges implement domestic 
travel bans. In addition, international travel advisories and restrictions, as well as 
advisories to restrict gatherings of over 250 people and limit travel by individuals with 
underlying health conditions have been put in place.  
 
Many of you have reached out to the CSRI Conference Planning Committee to express 
concerns and offer suggestions. For this we thank all of you!  

In light of the growing travel bans and taking into consideration the well-being of our 
attendees and speakers, we’ve made the difficult decision to cancel the 13th Annual 
CSRI Conference on College Sport. 

Early next week we will finalize our 2021 conference dates and will communicate that 
information to you as soon as possible. 

In regards to registration, we’re happy to hold your registration until the 2021 
conference or let Kim Boone - kboone@sc.edu  know if you would like to – or need to - 
request a refund. We will process all refunds as quickly as possible. 

We have appreciated your patience and understanding as we have worked through the 
many issues surrounding this situation. Moving forward, we wish everyone the best as 
you, your families, students and your institutions navigate this unchartered territory. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely,  

 

The CSRI Committee 
kboone@sc.edu 

 

 

College Sport Research Institute, 1705 College Street / Close Hipp 7th Floor, Columbia, SC 

29208, United States 
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